Kristin Nelson 3/10/25
5409 20" Street South

Fargo, ND

District 46

DO NOT PASS SB 2244

Chair Heinert and members of the House Education Committee:

| am writing to you today to encourage a DO NOT PASS on SB 2244. This bill is unnecessary
as parents already have inherent rights to their child’s education. Each district has
policies for curriculum review, parent complaints, teacher communication, and where
their children receive their education. This bill fails to outline any gaps in the current
system, rather it increases the likelihood that parents will take an adversarial stance
against their child’s school.

A bill almost identical to this one failed last session because it did not provide anything
substantially different or improved than current laws.

For those reasons, DO NOT PASS SB 2244.

Respectfully submitted:

Kristin Nelson (she/her)



